KIRKLEES COUNCIL
STOCKS LANE, BATLEY


Statement of reasons for proposing to make the Order

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following identified safety issues at the zebra crossing running between the Batley C of E J&I School and Batley All Saints Church, it is proposed to widen the crossing by 4 metres. This will increase pedestrian / driver inter-visibility at times when north-east bound traffic is queuing on Stocks Lane through the crossing area.




SCHEDULE


Widening of Zebra Crossing

To widen the existing zebra crossing by an additional 4 metres north-eastwards, and extend the zig zag markings accordingly.
